
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 June 30, 2004 

 
 

Mr. James Owczarski 
Common Council Administration Manager 
City Clerk's Office 

City Hall, Room 205 
 
 

Dear Mr. Owczarski: 
 
The Health Department is submitting the following grant resolutions for Common 

Council approval: 
 

Glasses for Kids Grant -- This new funding from the United Way of Greater 
Milwaukee supports the vision screening, eye examinations and the 
purchase of vision vouchers for eye care professionals to provide 

glasses for the Milwaukee school age population who do not have access 
to eye care and lack health insurance.   
 

Bioterrorism Focus B and E Grant -  this is continued funding from the 
Centers for Disease Control through the State of Wisconsin Division of 
Health and Family Services.  The purpose is to enhance local public 

health agency capacity to prepare and respond to bioterrorism.   
 

 
All appropriate paperwork is attached.  Thank you for your consideration.    
 

 
Sincerely,  

 

 
 

                              Janet Nell 
Administrative Specialist-Sr.  

Attachments 


